
'May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace
as you trust in Him, so that you may overflow with

hope by the power of the Holy Spirit’ 
- Romans 15:13

Family Newsletter: August
 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

For all those at Bridgemead who have cared so well for older people over the
years, and for the transfer of this home to us

For individual staff members like Alice whose attention to detail in the small
things makes a big difference to those who live with us

 For Louise Morse and the opportunities she has to speak about dementia
from a Christian perspective

Ask the Lord...

As you pray through the points below, may you be filled with hope that care for
older people in our society can be done really well.

To inspire many people to pray during our Prayer Week, bringing older
people in our society before the Lord

 
To guide and energise our catering, maintenance and administration teams
as they work hard to keep our homes and housing schemes running day-by-
day

For more people to hear about the homes and housing schemes we provide
and to choose to come and live with us


